
2/28/22 

HB0668   Public Health – Removal of Health Officer  Favorable w/ Amendment 

Dear Committee Members: 

In order that the vote to remove a health officer not be biased (majority vote with only health officer 

supporters showing up to vote, for example), the vote should be a quorum vote.  I propose this as an 

amendment to HB0668.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Peggy Williams 

103 Wiltshire Ln 

Severna Park, MD 
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